
From: Soura, Christian
To: Peters, Hal <HalPeters@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/15/2013 10:01:17 AM
Subject: RE: School Resource Officers

Attachments: School Resource Officer V3.docx

                How’s this?
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Peters, Hal 

Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2013 3:22 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: School Resource Officers
 
JB was supposed to review this letter and never did. It’s from Courtney. Can we get the ball rolling on this one please?
 
Hal
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